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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON FISCAL YEAR 2007 BUDGET 
OF THE EDWARDS AQUIFER AUTHORITY 

 
Under § 83.019, Texas Parks & Wildlife Code, the Edwards Aquifer Authority (“Authority”) gives notice that it will be 
conducting a public hearing to receive comments on the General Manager’s Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2007. The 
purpose of the public hearing is to provide interested members of the public the opportunity to appear and provide oral or 
written comments to the Authority related to the budget, including the parts of the budget related to the implementation of 
chapter 83, Texas Parks & Wildlife Code (relating to Habitat Protection by Political Subdivisions). The comments will be 
considered by the Authority prior to adoption of the Fiscal Year 2007 budget which is planned to occur no earlier than the 
Wednesday, November 15, 2006 Regular Board Meeting of the Edwards Aquifer Authority Board of Directors. 
 
This hearing will be held at the following times and locations: 
 

Date: Thursday, October 12, 2006 
Time: 6:00 p.m. 
Location: Edwards Aquifer Authority 
 1615 N. St. Mary’s Street 
 San Antonio, Texas  

 
Copies of the proposed budget may be obtained by calling (210) 222-2204 or 1-800-292-1047; visiting the offices of the 
Authority at 1615 N. St. Mary’s Street, San Antonio, Texas 78215; or on the Authority’s website at 
www.edwardsaquifer.org. 
 
Signed this 1st of September, 2006. 
 
   /s/    
Brock J. Curry 
Program Manager - Administration 
Edwards Aquifer Authority 


